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ANNUAL MEETING

The 1970 meeting (53rd Annual) of the Florida Entomological Society
will be held at the Langford Hotel at Winter Park, Florida, on September
9, 10, and 11. The theme of our meeting will be “Entomology—A Dynamic
Future.” Several titles indicate that there will be much discussion involving
new approaches to insect control during the seventies. The local arrange-
ments committee is cooperating in developing a good program so make your
arrangement now to attend.



